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PCCN Brampton News 

Our annual End of the Year Potluck and Social Evening on 
June 13 was a successful windup for our 2016 ï 2017 
season. Lots of good food was provided and good 
conversation marked the evening. 

Our Annual Charity Golf Tournament at the Glen Eagle Golf 
Course in Bolton on June 24 turned out extremely well. We 
got off to a rough start, but a team of young volunteers, only 
one of whom is a PCCN member, came together to make it a 
successful day. 

Over the summer we have been working hard to promote 
prostate cancer awareness in general. And in particular, we 
have been promoting the 11th edition of Cruisin’ for a Cure 
Canada, our unique one-day car, truck & motorcycle show.  

Cruisinô for a Cure takes place on Sunday, September 10, this 
year. We are hoping that more members than ever before will 
come out this year to see why this show has become one of 
the most popular and informative local events in the car 
hobby. We have done a lot to change prostate cancer from an 
unknown terror that was seldom mentioned to a topic of open 
discussion. 

And for the 2017 ï 2018 season: 

¶ We have secured three excellent speakers for 
September, October and November.  

¶ December will be our annual Christmas Dinner and 
Social Evening.  

¶ January will be our first Annual General Meeting (AGM) 
about which more information will be provided later.  

¶ February will be our popular Sharing Evening. 

We are looking forward to a fun and informative year. 

 

Jim Dorsey – Acting Newsletter Editor  

E-Mail: jfdorsey@yahoo.com 
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Next General Meeting, Tuesday, September 12th, 2017 – 7:00pm 

Maureen Rowlands, who is the Director of Support Services at Prostate Cancer Canada, 
will provide an updated overview of the health promotion and survivorship information and 
services provided through PCC. 

Maureen has presented to PCCN Brampton in the past and always provides us with useful 
information. Her presentation this time will cover a broad range of areas including: 

¶ Health information content and resources 

¶ The Prostate Cancer Information Service 

¶ The TrueNTH survivorship initiatives 

¶ Physician/Health Care Professional Education and Engagement  

We have mentioned the exciting True Nth program in the past. As described on the Prostate 
Cancer Canada website:  

TrueNTH is a global plan to improve prostate cancer care. Clinicians, researchers, patients 
and organizations around the world are working together to identify, trial and implement new 
ways of significantly improving the lives of men - and their partners and family members - 
living with prostate cancer. 
 
TrueNTH is about making positive changes for men with prostate cancer. It aims to address 
the needs of men along all points of their cancer journey, helping them to achieve a good 
quality of life and to feel knowledgeable and confident about managing their disease. 
 
In Canada, the work was awarded by Prostate Cancer Canada and is proudly funded by the 
Movember Foundation. 
 
The Canadian organizations involved in TrueNTH include Cancer Care Ontario, Princess 
Margaret Cancer Centre and London Health Sciences Research Centre in Ontario and 
similar high-quality organizations all across Canada. 

You can forward your questions or suggestions to:  info@pccnbrampton.ca or telephone 
905-458-6650. 

We look forward to seeing you at Norton Place Park Community Centre, 170 Clark 
Boulevard, Brampton, ON L6T 4G6.  The building is located north of Clark, east of West Drive 
and west of Dixie Road. (GPS coordinates 43°42'27.5"N 79°43'39.5"W) 

Parking is plentiful, well lit and free - and there are no stairs to be navigated. 

http://prostatecancer.ca/Supporting-You/Services/TrueNTH
http://prostatecancer.ca/Supporting-You/Services/TrueNTH
mailto:info@pccnbrampton.ca
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Last General Meeting, Tuesday, June 13th, 2017 

Our annual End of the Year Potluck 
and Social Evening drew 16 
members. Our average attendance at 
meetings for the 2016-2017 season 
was only 15, ranging from a low of 9 
on a bitter evening in March to a high 
of 30 at our Christmas meeting.  

As usual, our members put on a 
great spread on June 13th; no one 
went away hungry.  There were even 
ñdoggie bagsò taken away. 

The conversations were interesting 
and several of them continued until 9 
p.m. All in all, it was an enjoyable 
evening. 

Some of us observed Prostate Cancer Canadaós  Wear Plaid for Dad campaign, although 
the plaids were quite subdued, not up to Rocco Rossiôs high standards. We will try harder 
next year! 

 

Prostate Cancer Canada Expert Angle Webinars 

The ongoing series of Expert Angle Webinars continues, with interesting topics being covered 
by acknowledged experts from across Canada that we could never hope to attract to a 
meeting.   

Future webinars are described at http://prostatecancer.ca/Supporting-You/Hear-from-the-
Experts/Tune-In.  

Recordings of past Expert Angle Webinars can be accessed at 
http://prostatecancer.ca/Supporting-You/Hear-from-the-Experts/Past-Presentations where 
they are arranged by category: Basics of Prostate Cancer, Health and Wellness, Testing 
and Diagnosis and Treatment and Side Effects.  

If you subscribe to the monthly e-newsletter on the ñTune Inò page, you will be advised of 
future Expert Angle Webinars well ahead of time. No salesmen will call. 

http://www.plaidfordad.ca/
http://prostatecancer.ca/Supporting-You/Hear-from-the-Experts/Tune-In
http://prostatecancer.ca/Supporting-You/Hear-from-the-Experts/Tune-In
http://prostatecancer.ca/Supporting-You/Hear-from-the-Experts/Past-Presentations
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Sunday, September 10th, 2017, 10 a.m. to 4 p.m. 
11th Annual Cruisin’ for a Cure Canada, Powerade Centre, Brampton 

(Free PSA Blood Clinic, 9 a.m. to 4 p.m. only). 
 

Tuesday, September 12th, 2017, 7 p.m. to 9 p.m. 
Maureen Rowlands, Prostate Cancer Canada, Update on PCC’s Program. 

 

Wednesday, September 13th, 2017, 7:30 p.m. to 9:30 p.m. 
PCCN Toronto presents Dr. Juanita Crook, Professor of Radiation Oncology @ UBC, 

"Brachytherapy for men and women: the parallels between prostate cancer and 
breast cancer". 

Toronto Botanical Garden, 777 Lawrence Ave. E. at Leslie St., Toronto. 
 

Tuesday, October 10th, 2017, 7 p.m. to 9 p.m. 
Dr. Andrew Loblaw, Sunnybrook Health Sciences Centre, Topic T.B.A.   

 

Tuesday, November 14th, 2017, 7 p.m. to 9 p.m. 
Dr. David Palma, Radiation Oncologist & Researcher at London Health Sciences 

Centre, “Taking Charge of Cancer”. 
 

Tuesday, December 12th, 2017   

Annual Christmas Dinner and Social Evening.  
 

Tuesday, January 9th, 2018 

Annual General Meeting. 
 

Tuesday, February 13th, 2018 

Sharing Meeting. 
 

NOTE: As always, we are actively searching for ways to get more members involved in 
meetings as we have come to believe that “preaching to the converted” is pointless. 

Please, please, PLEASE share your interests and suggestions with us! 

Speaker suggestions from members are always welcomed; please watch our website for 
complete meeting agendas and updated speaker profiles! 

Jim Dorsey, Acting Speaker Coordinator: 

(905) 453-3038 or Email:  jfdorsey@yahoo.com 

Please Note: From time to time we may have to reschedule a speaker due to unforeseen circumstances. 

We will always provide as much notice as possible when a speaker must reschedule. 

 

Upcoming PCCN Brampton Meetings / Events: 

https://pccntoronto.ca/awareness-night/
mailto:jfdorsey@yahoo.com
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What PCCN Brampton and Its Partners Did This Summer 

Our 17th Annual Charity Golf Tournament on June 24th was staffed by (left to right) Matt 

Porter, Melissa Newton, Matt Sloski, Steve Hutton and Rick Porter. Missing from this 
photo are Mark Bajor, Gary Foote and Jim 
Dorsey. Only Steve, Gary and Jim are 
members of PCCN Brampton. 

Sadly, many of our regular golf committee 
members and golfers were absent this year 
due to various physical ailments. 

Attendance was down and some expenses 
were higher than in previous years, but the 
tournament still generated needed funds to 
finance our other activities.   

 

The Senior Moments “Mighty Mouse” Top Dragster has had an interesting year.  After 

setting a new record time and speed in July, MM required a new engine.  Phil Nedham has 
finished the replacement and will be running at Toronto Motorsports Park (Cayuga) on the 
Labour Day Weekend.  

Flying the flag ï and the PCC / PCCN tie ï at Cayuga is Mighty Mouse with her crew of 
volunteers. Left to right are Alexis Hutton, Melissa Newton, Courtney Cisterna, John 
Cisterna, Mary Hutton, Matt Porter, Matt Sloski, Phil Nedham and Steve Hutton.  Only 
Phil and Steve belong to PCCN Brampton. 

https://torontomotorsportspark.com/canadian-funny-car-championships/
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What PCCN Brampton and Its Partners Did This Summer (2)  

 We Promoted Awareness and Cruisin’ for a 
Cure at every opportunity over the summer.  Major 

car shows included Fleetwood Country Cruise In 
in London, the Brampton Downtown Classic Car 
Celebration, the ALL Ford Corral in Milton and 
Mopar Fest in New Hamburg. Paul Henshall, 
Craig Redick and Jim Dorsey staffed the booth at 
three of these shows. Paul and Jim staffed the 
Brampton show. 

Those of you who have been members for a while 
will recall that Heather Redick, Craigôs Mother, was 
Percy Bedardôs caregiver in the last years of his 
life. Percy, the subject of Percy’s Story on 
Facebook, was the heroic advocate who was 
responsible for OHIP approving payment for Zytiga 
as a first-level treatment.  ñTeam Percyò collected 
signatures on a petition at Cruisinô for a Cure in 2012. Percy and Heather subsequently spoke 
to one of our meetings after the Ministry of Health grudgingly gave in.  Many Ontario menôs 
lives were extended and/or made easier because of this successful campaign. 

In addition to our own activities, we had members of the Over ‘N’ Under Car Club, the 
Ontario PT Cruisers and the Golden Horseshoe Mustang Association handing out flyers 

and posters at other car shows and weekly 
show & shines all over Ontario. We hand out 
over 5,000 flyers and 600 posters for Cruisinô 
for a Cure over the summer. Wherever we set 
up our canopy, we also distribute the PCCN 
Brampton brochures and PCC informational 
brochures. 

The most heartening part of the process is 
how many people know us and come to talk to 
us.  We also make new friends at most events. 
When we started, it was difficult to talk to any 
passers by, but that is no longer true.  Both 
men and women come and ask questions and 

in the case of survivors, come to share their stories with us.  Many of those stories are the 
result of PSA tests that were provided by us at Cruisinô for a Cure. 
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11th Annual Cruisin’ for a Cure Canada, September 10, 2017 

Please consider joining us on Sunday, September 10 starting at 10 a.m. for a tribute to our 
ñwarriorsò- those men dealing with metastatic prostate cancer. Dr. Andrew Loblaw and other 
speakers will be featured in the opening ceremonies at 11 a.m.  

In addition to vehicles of all descriptions, Cruisinô will feature vendors, Star Wars characters, 
Bramptonôs Rock ‘N’ Ray Michaels playing classic 50ôs rock and roll music and various 
surprises. Mighty Mouse will be present and will be started, the racing gods permitting. 

WE ARE ALSO IN NEED OF BOTH VOLUNTEERS AND PRIZES FOR OUR U CHOOSE 
RAFFLE TABLES. NEW ITEMS OF ANY DESCRIPTION ARE WELCOME. Contact Jim 
Dorsey at 905-453-3038 or email jfdorsey@yahoo.com 
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Recently Diagnosed? – Contact PCCN-Brampton 

If you would like to speak with someone who has been there, please contact us and 
we will arrange to meet with you at a convenient time and place. Alternatively, come early 
to one of our Monthly General Meetings and on arrival, inform the front desk that you are a 
first-time attendee. One of our peer counsellors will welcome you and listen to your 
concerns. Our Monthly General Meetings are held at 7:00 PM on the SECOND 
TUESDAY of each month except July & August at the Norton Place Park Community 
Centre.  
 
Steering Committee Meetings are held two weeks plus two days later, on the FOURTH 
THURSDAY of each month, September through June, at 7:00 PM.  If you wish to attend 
Steering Committee Meetings, please phone for location.  
 
Family members, friends & supporters are always welcome at any of our Meetings! 

 

Jim Dorsey:      (905) 453-3038 
 

PCCN Brampton Voice Mail:       (905) 458-6650 
 

Note that we accept phone calls throughout the year. 
 

If no one is available to take your call, PLEASE leave a voice mail and we will return 
your call as soon as possible. 

 
Regular “Snail Mail” Costs Money – Please Consider Email 
 

Regular printing and mailing now costs us well over a dollar per person per month. 
 
Anyone who would prefer to receive this newsletter via e-mail should contact: 
Gary Foote, 905-458-6650, E-Mail:   visact@rogers.com 
 
If you already receive your newsletter via regular mail or e-mail, please be sure to notify 
us of any address changes so we can continue to get it out to you.  
 
Our newsletters are also available online at http://pccnbrampton.ca/bram-o-gram 

mailto:visact@rogers.com
http://pccnbrampton.ca/bram-o-gram

